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Alert Bulletin 

Summer Alert – Children/Unauthorised Passengers on Site & 
PPE 
 
Children on Site 
We do understand that during the summer period some drivers would like to take their family on their truck as 

passengers. We would like to remind you that it is forbidden for children to enter Tata sites for their own safety.  

 
Any Driver arriving at Site with children will be turned away. Adults who are not Co Drivers are also not allowed 

on site. 
 

Only Co Drivers who have been inducted, carrying full PPE, have their drivers licence and evidence of 

Tachographs/Digicard for both Drivers will be allowed to accompany the main Driver. 

 
 
Covering work clothing;  

Via this Alert Bulletin we would like to inform you as our haulier that despite the high summer temperatures 
drivers must always wear covering work clothing when collecting at Tata: 

      

        
 

PLEASE CHECK YOUR EQUIPMENT BEFORE ENTERING THE LOADING SITE!  

 


